Ripon Area School District

Office of the Director of
Special Education

Memo

To: Board of Education

From: Becky Morrin, Director of Special Education

Date: September 9, 2024

Re: Overloads for the 2024-25 school year
Recommendation:

The following staff members have extra duties due to positions not being filled within the Special
Education Department. Please accept the following overloads.

Caitlin Goeldi, overload of for semester 1, in the absence of a special education teacher at Murray
Park/Quest Elementary School (52,300)

Kara Weir, overload of for semester 1, in the absence of a special education teacher at Murray
Park/Quest Elementary School (52,300)

Rob Toepel, overload for the year, in the absence of a second district school psychologist ($4,600)



